
Gold remains – even when markets shift in the short term

Despite this development, one thing is clear: gold has not lost its significance as a safe haven. On the
contrary – in a world full of geopolitical tensions, inflation fears, and economic uncertainty, many investors
continue to deliberately rely on gold. Many analysts view the recent market movement not as a sign of
weakness, but as a normal breather.
Market observers speak of a healthy consolidation. A breakout above the USD 3,315 mark could already
trigger the next upward wave. Resistance levels at USD 3,350 and beyond are seen by analysts as realistic
targets, and the long-term trend remains upward.

Focus on U.S. inflation data

An important factor in the coming days is the release of the U.S. Consumer Price Index (CPI). This will show
how strong inflation really is in the United States and, in turn, how much confidence investors still have in
the U.S. dollar. If inflation rises more than expected, gold could gain renewed momentum, as it remains one
of the best hedges against loss of purchasing power.

Gold remains an anchor for long-term security

Even though the gold market is experiencing calmer days, the precious metal remains one of the most solid
components in any portfolio over the long term. Central banks around the world continue to increase their
gold reserves, as do private investors and institutions. Gold is scarce, valuable, and unlike paper money or
stocks, not dependent on a system of trust.

Conclusion: Strategic thinkers see opportunity

Pullbacks like the current one are not bad news – on the contrary. They offer entry opportunities for far-
sighted investors. Gold has proven itself over centuries as a reliable store of value. It never drops to zero,
knows no insolvencies, and remains a strong counterbalance in turbulent times.
Those seeking security will continue to find it in gold.
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Gold Market Reorientation 
– Short-Term Pullbacks as Entry Opportunities

Pretoria, May 12, 2025 – The gold price has declined slightly in
recent days. The main reason for this is the new dynamic in the
relationship between the United States and China. At a meeting
in Geneva, both sides surprisingly agreed on closer
cooperation to reduce the U.S. trade deficit. This led to short-
term optimism in the financial markets, and investors are now
partially reallocating their capital into riskier assets. As a
result, the gold price dropped to USD 3,277.84 per ounce on
Monday.
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